
 

 

‘100 Club’ – The Rules 

 There will be a monthly draw from January 2015 through to August 2015. 
 

 St Peter’s Primary School 100 Club is a source of funding for the school 

and operated by the PTA. 

 

 It is a game of chance that will result in financial gain for St Peter’s 

Primary School PTA fundraising and will result in financial gain for one 

lucky number holder each month. 

 

 50% of the monthly income raised shall be returned in the form of cash 

prizes. 

 

 50% of the monthly income raised will accrue to PTA fundraising. 

 

 Participants must be 18 years of age and a current member of St Peter’s 

PTA ie a parent, guardian or a staff member of the school. 

 

 There are 100 membership numbers available.  

 

 You can purchase multiple  membership numbers. 

 

 Each participating member shall be allocated an individual membership 

number, one for every £10 spent, and is non-refundable. 

 

 Each individual membership number gives you one entry into each 

monthly draw. 

 

 The value of each monthly entry is £1 except for January and July when 

the value is £2 each. 

 

 Total  prize money is £500 and  £500 will be raised for St Peter’s School 

PTA fundraising, assuming all one hundred numbers are sold.  
 



 The winner of the monthly draw will receive £50 except for the months of 
January and July  where the  entry value is doubled to £2 and the prize 

money for those months will doubled to £100, assuming all one hundred 
membership numbers are sold. 

 

 If the membership total is less than 100 then the prize money and PTA 
fundraising will be smaller but will remain at 50% each of the total 

membership revenue raised for each month. 
 

 Applications and payment of £10 for each membership number must be 
received by the 100 Club organiser by the end of the school day on 

Thursday 29th January 2015 to be eligible to participate in the 100 Club. 
 

 A winning number will be drawn at school on the final Friday of each 

month, or the next school day if it’s a holiday; the first draw will be on 
Friday 30th January 2015. 

 

 Winners will be announced in the school newsletter, on the school’s 
website and face-book page. 

 

 Winners will be notified via phone or e-mail and arrangements made to 

receive the prize-money. 
 

 Please inform the 100 club organiser if any of your contact details 
change. 
 

 Information given on the application form will be kept in a paper file and 
will not be entered onto a database. 

 

 These rules may be subject to change at times and such amendments will 

be posted on the school website. 
 


